Hoopa Valley Tribal Council HUMAN RESOURCE PROGRAM

71 Willow St. ~ PO Box 218 ~ Hoopa, CA 95546 Phone (530) 625-9200 ~ Fax (530) 625-4269





MEMORANDUM

Date:

February 2, 2023

To:

All Managers/Directors and All Staff

CC:

Joe Davis, Chairman

Hoopa Valley Tribal Council

From:

Natalie Scott, Interim HR Director

RE:

Covid-19 Related Emergency Leave - Update

RECEIVED

FEB 0 6 2023

K'IMA:W MEDICAL CENTER

The Hoopa Valley Tribal Council took action at the January 5, 2023 meeting to cease the paid emergency leave due to Covid-19 related illnesses. HVTC also decided that the Tribe is going to follow the State's decision to end the state of emergency, effective **February 28, 2023.** This decision was made with the knowledge that the pandemic has moved into a less dire phase.

If employees, or their children contract Covid-19, they are to utilize their own leave benefits. If you have any questions regarding this memo, please speak to your supervisor or contact Human Resources at (530) 625-9200. Thank you!